
Ayala Traffic Pattern  

 

All vehicles dropping off 
(7:00 am–7:40 am) and 
picking up (2:00 pm–3:00 
pm) will enter at Bulldog 
Blvd. and travel around 
campus via the fire lane. 
Students may exit or enter 
vehicles at any point 
around campus. Drop off 
and pick up should be 
done in the left lane and 
thru traffic should use the 
right lane. Please be very 
careful as students may be 
exiting from the right side 
of vehicles.  

Parents will not be al-
lowed to enter the horse-
shoe lane before school.  

No entry will be allowed at 
the north driveway. This 
will be an exit only. 
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Back-to-School Drop off and Parking Reminders 
 

 

Ayala High School traffic will be impacted by the ongoing construction underway at Peyton 

Drive and Eucalyptus Avenue.  Parents are encouraged to get an early start and use several tools 

that provide information about the project.  The City website, 

www.chinohills.org/PeytonConstruction, includes a link to two webcams that provide a live view 

of the project area 24/7. 

 

In addition to dropping students off at the campus (see the campus flow traffic map), parents of 

Ayala students can take advantage of a student drop-off area at the Chino Hills Community 

Center on 14250 Peyton Drive.  Motorists using this option will be required to enter the parking 

lot at Bulldog Way, and turn left to the southern parking lot before dropping off students.  These 

motorists must exit south on Peyton Drive, no exceptions.  Safety will be enhanced if motorists 

follow this one-way traffic flow during drop-off and pick-up periods.  Student drop off is NOT 

allowed anywhere on Peyton Drive.  

 

Ayala students need to be aware that parking at the Government Center is reserved for 

Government Center visitors only.  The City will begin the school year with an educational effort, 

followed by an enforcement effort, to ensure that students do not park at the Government Center 

lot.   

http://www.chinohills.org/PeytonConstruction
http://www.chino.k12.ca.us/cms/lib8/CA01902308/Centricity/Domain/40/Student%20Drop%20Off%20Info.pdf
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AYALA HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT DROP-OFF ZONE AT NEW  
CHINO HILLS COMMUNITY CENTER LAUNCHES MAY 12TH  

 
 Starting on Monday, May 12th, the City of Chino Hills will allow Ayala High School 
student drop-off at the Chino Hills Community Center parking lot for the remainder of the 
school year.  Motorists may enter the parking lot at Bulldog Way, turn left to the southern 
parking lot, and exit south on Peyton Drive.  Safety will be enhanced if motorists follow this 
one-way traffic flow during drop-off and pick-up periods.  City officials will evaluate the 
effectiveness of the use of this parking lot as a student drop-off zone.   
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